
Letter by email 

Inspector Birkinshaw and Inspector Bristow 
c/o Louise St John Howe, Programme Officer 

Dear Inspector Birkinshaw and Inspector Bristow, 

St Albans City & District Council’s Local Plan (LP 2041) – Examination – Main 
Modifications 

As requested, this is St Albans City & District Council’s formal request to you, as the 
appointed Planning Inspectors, to recommend any Main Modifications (MM’s) that are 
necessary to make the Local Plan sound and legally compliant, under the provisions of 
Section 20 (7C) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as amended). 

Yours sincerely, 

Chris Briggs  
Spatial Planning Manager 
Community & Place Delivery 

COMMUNITY & PLACE DELIVERY 
CHRISTINE TRAILL 
STRATEGIC DIRECTOR

My Ref:  
Please ask for:  Spatial Planning  
Telephone:  01727 866100 
E-mail:             chris.briggs@stalbans.gov.uk 

Date:     8 January 2025 
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